
Investing in Illinois: A Nicor Gas System Improvement Initiative is a multi-year 
initiative to modernize aging natural gas infrastructure. Nicor Gas, with its 
contractor NPL, has been working to modernize the system that delivers  
natural gas safely and reliably to your neighborhood and we want to keep 
you informed of the status of our work.

For Your Safety
These improvements are part of the Natural 
Gas Consumer, Safety & Reliability Act and 
costs are recovered under the Qualified Infra-
structure Charge. All Nicor Gas employees and 
contractors will have Nicor Gas, AGL Resources 
or Southern Company Gas-issued ID cards and 
will present them if requested. The Nicor Gas 
contractor working on this project is NPL.

Our Commitment
We take great care in implementing construc-
tion practices that limit disturbances and we 
understand your time is valuable. We appre-
ciate your understanding and thank you for 
allowing us to continue to provide you with 
safe and reliable natural gas service.

Enhancements
to your natural gas system in Elmhurst

Our Progress
Since July, Nicor Gas’ contractor, NPL has been 
working to install a new natural gas main in 
your neighborhood. Installation of a new 20” 
natural gas main between Hawthorne Ave. 
and Parkside Ave. is anticipated to be com-
pleted the week of October 2, 2017.

Pavement and landscaping restoration will 
begin soon after. Temporary restoration of 
some areas may be necessary until permanent 
restoration can be completed.

Completing Our Work
To ensure continued safe and reliable service 
to our customers during the fall and winter 
months, Nicor Gas will cease work on this 
project at Parkside Ave. in advance of the 
oncoming heating season.

The project will continue as planned from 
Parkside Ave. to Kearsage Ave. in the  
spring once heating demands are no longer  
a concern.

Questions?

Project Related
Ricardo Diaz, Nicor Gas: 224.268.7532
ricdiaz@southernco.com

Jim Johnston, NPL: 815.378.5154 
jjohnston@gonpl.com

Landscaping & Paving
Andrew Chudzick, NPL: 815.378.3366 
achudzick@gonpl.com

For more information
nicorgas.com/WorkInYourNeighborhood
630.388.3333 
G2investinginillinois@southernco.com 
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Areas Affected
749, 750 & 760 S. Bryan St.
763 & 764 S. Cambridge Ave.
753 S. Euclid Ave.
773, 774, 780 & 781 S. Fairfield Ave.
772 & 782 S. Hawthorne Ave.
771, 772, 779 & 780 S. Hillside Ave.
750, 753 & 765 S. Kearsage Ave.
100 – 235 E. Madison St.
100 – 370 W. Madison St.
764, 765 & 771 S. Mitchell Ave.
748, 751, 757 & 760 S. Parkside Ave.
748, 751, 757 & 760 S. Prospect Ave.
773 & 782 S. Saylor Ave.
770, 776 & 777 S. Spring Road
771 & 777 S. Swain Ave.
750 & 761 S. Washington St.
761 & 779 S. York Road 
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